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26/11/2020  08:46:272020/4856/P COMMNT Paul D Birch I can't help but feel that as an historic Conservation Area, this new development will detract from the character 

of the area considerably.

At the moment we have a variety of properties set with in small lanes and alleys which give a certain character 

to the area. This is being eroded by over development of properties, being enlarged and redesigned which is 

not in keeping with the environment in general.

So in essence I strongly object to this development.
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